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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your child will soon receive an invitation to celebrate the King’s Coronation on Friday 5th May 2023. 

To celebrate this special occasion your child can come to school dressed as a king or queen for the day or, if 

preferred, wear a combination of red, white and blue.  

The children will enjoy a fish and chip feast fit for a king or queen! Children can order their fish lunch (deli will also 

be available) on the morning of 5th May with their class teacher or parent/carer can pre order in advance via 

ParentPay. If your child is not eligible for Infant free school meals (F2 – Y2) or free school meals, there will be a £2.00 

charge for your child’s meal. Payments need to be made via ParentPay the schools cashless payment system.  

We would also love the children to create their own personalised crown and wear it at the celebrations! 

We look forward to celebrating this special event with your children, thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

J M Scott 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   


